

INDIAN SCHOOL MUSCAT PO Box: 2470, Ruwi, P.C. 112 Sultanate of Oman



ISM/PRN/141/2022-23

October 23, 2022

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF CLASSES KG TO XII

Dear Parent,

Greetings from Indian School Muscat.

The school will remain closed on account of Diwali on Monday, October 24, 2022 and Tuesday, October 25, 2022.

The classes will resume after Diwali holidays on Wednesday, October 26, 2022.

On behalf of the President, Members of School Management Committee, Principal and Staff, we wish all students and their families a HAPPY AND PROSPEROUS DIWALI.

May the light of joy and prosperity shine on you and your family at this Diwali and throughout the coming year.

With warm regards

Dr Rajeev/Kumar Chauhan

Principal

الرمز البريدي ، ۱۱۲ روي سرا البريدي ، ۱۱۲ روي سرا البريدي ، ۱۱۲ برمز البريدي ، ۱۱۲ برمز البريدي ، ۱۲۹ برمز البریدی ، ۱۹۹ برمز